Project Update: May 2014
We have manufactured boundary signs and tables for nature-protecting preserves in Nadvirna district, the next month or two those would be delivered and installed in terrain. Also we have supplied planks and roofing metal sheets for tourist refuges repair works. In June 2014 we will provide two eco-actions for delivering building materials to the mountains by a logging tractor/or manually if needed and have them repaired. The negotiation with Osmoloda state forest enterprise was successful. During previous months of social and economy instability prices for fuel and materials have significantly risen, however we managed to optimise our expenses and purchased most of necessary goods for affordable price. Our partner, Carpathian Trails Foundation, has finished reorganisation procedure and now is bound by agreements for partnership and cooperation with Carpathian biosphere reserve and Carpathian national nature park.
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